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From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

michellefinn03@sprintpcs.com on behalf of
Michelle R. Finn, RHIA, HRS, MVA <Michelle@finness.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 10:13 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Against the new leverage proposal

I’m a small investor with a micro account in Forex and this new leverage proposal will make it next to impossible
for someone like me to make any money at all to grow my small business and possibly make a difference in this
economy.

Sincerely yours,
Michelle R. Finn


